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Do you need a copy of the homeowners bylaws and ccr’s?  Please email us and we will send you and electronic copy.  Email us at ?

Front Entrance
DUES

Why should I pay $25.00 a year to the Homeowners Association?  Look at the benefits:


The Association maintains and covers expenses of community entrances including lawn, plantings and signs.  It is actively led by nine trustees who meet regularly to address issues.  


It acts as a neutral third party to resolve differences between neighbors.  


It provides a variety of opportunities for you to make a contribution to your neighborhood through participation through activities, committees or as a trustee.  


It serves as a forum for your neighborhood.  


It provides timely information about committee issues and city services.  


It provides architectural guidance and oversight for new homes being built.  


It leads security consciousness efforts for block watch and upkeep of street lights.  


It provides opportunities via meetings and social gatherings to get to know others in the neighborhood.  


It speaks with a unified voice to represent out community on issues that affect us.  


It promotes awareness and maintenance of the codes, covenants and restrictions of Harbor Ridge.  


It links Harbor Ridge to the City of Tacoma Neighborhood Council that represents view points of Northeast Tacoma neighborhoods in the city.  


It is an investment to preserve the quality of your neighborhood and through it, the value of your home.


$25.00 a year is nominal compared to the other Associations in the area.  Please submit your dues today. We have attached an envelope for your convenience. If you have mailed your dues - THANK YOU!

Police patrol – speed limits be a good neighbor.  More patrols out now.  
Roofs/any construction:  bonded, licensed, reputable – check with BBB, get references, and if they want a lot of money up front – be careful this is not standard 

Curb dogs/leashes – safety of your animals.  Don’t allow your dogs to get in trouble.
Security systems – have a neighbor contact and a neighbor who has your key and knows where you are.

CALENDAR

The Trustees have scheduled events for the year. Please mark your calendars for our Trustee meetings, annual meeting, newsletter mailings and our summer Harbor Ridge picnic are:


Board Meetings:  March 15, May 19, July 19, September 20 and November 15.  These dates may change because of conflicts and are held at Board members homes.  If you are interested in attending any meeting, please contact Gail Neufeld at 253/952-2807.


Newsletter Mailings:  April, July, October and January 2005.


Annual Meeting:  January 9, 2005


Summer Block Party:  August 22, 2004. Please mark your calendar! More information will be forthcoming. 
MAIL BOXES  inquired 

One of the homeowners at the meeting brought up the idea of installing secured mailboxes -- they have been victims of identity theft.  In discussions with the Post Office, we were told that the Brown’s Point area is a target for identity thieves.  If you have driven on Harbor Ridge Road recently, residents in two locations got together and had secured mailboxes installed.  This is how you can accomplish your own secured mailbox.
1- Choose a coordinator to be the contact with the Post Office, the installer and participating resident’s.

2- The Coordinator should find out who is interested in participating.  The mail boxes come in sizes of eight, twelve, thirteen and twenty mail slots.  Also included are a secured outgoing mail slot and a large package box.
3- Contact an installer to get an estimate.  Roger Gamble of RT Construction, 206/271-4383, installed one of the mail boxes on Harbor Ridge.  He is already familiar with the area and knows the NE Tacoma post office rules and regulations for installation. 
4- The Coordinator would then figure the total cost including installation and removal of old mail boxes and divide the cost between the number of participants.  Collect the money and have one check available for the installer.  He will require partial payment prior to installation.  

5- Once installed, the boxes will have to be labeled on the inside based on the order of the mail couriers route.  You might want to consider installing your mailboxes in a well-lighted area.
6- If you have questions, please contact Catherine Bixler at 253/943-9119.

SUMMER BLOCK PARTY

Yes, we are planning a summer block party on August 22.  We did one in 1996 and had a lot of fun.  The Twin Lakes and Brown’s Point merchants donated valuable raffle prizes. There was a fire truck and a police motorcycle available for the kids. We will work on both the prizes and fire and police participation this year also.  We had lots of fun and everyone had a great time.  Good chance to meet your neighbors and get involved.  We will be looking for homeowner volunteers to be on a committee to assist with the block party.  Please contact any of the Trustees listed below if you are interested in volunteering.
GARAGE DOORS OPEN?

Have you ever forgotten to close your garage door before you went to bed?  NEIGHBORS, please get to know your neighbors and call and let them know they left the garage doors open.  In the past, we have had intruders enter a house through the garage and steal money, purses and other possessions.  Luckily, the homeowners remained asleep.  It could be different.  Remember, let’s look out for each other.
MAKE OUR AREA LOOK BETTER

Have you ever noticed the weeds that grow in the cracks in front of the curb?  One of our homeowners suggested a great non-toxic remedy.  Fill a bottle with vinegar and spray it on the weeds/grass growing by the curb.  Once it dies, just scrape it up and throw it a way.
WEB SITE:

Yes, we are finally coming into the 21st century.  We are working with one of the members of our association, Mark DiVona of Innate Solutions, Inc., to create the Harbor Ridge Homeowners Association website.  The website will include the Bylaws, the CC&R’s, the meeting minutes, a plot map, the Board Members names, positions and contacts, information on events, links to the City of Tacoma and articles of interest.  We are hoping the website will be available by the end of May.  Please send us your email address so we can email you when the website is up and running.  More will be available in the next newsletter due out in July.

BOARD MEMBERS:
Catherine Bixler
President
253/943-9119 or cathbix@yahoo.com
Henry Mayorga
Vice President
henrymayorga@nventure.com
Gail Neufeld
Secretary
253/952-2807 or gneufeld12@aol.com
Dete Brunner
Treasurer
253/927-7743 or annendete@harornet.com
Faye McAdams
Trustee
zest4parus@hotmail.com
Ed Johnson
Trustee
efjkcso@wamail.net
Kevin Ikeda
Trustee
coachikeda@comcast.net
Zoeb Mogri 
Trustee
mogri@earthlink.net
Gerry VanderSaden
Trustee
gvsanden@nventure.com
Letters, comments and articles are welcomed:  Newsletter Editor, P. O. Box  25794, Federal Way, WA  98093-2794
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